From: Ron Bond

To: Health and Ambulance Services Committee

Subject: submissions to Health Ombudsman

Date: Sunday, 31 July 2016 2:12:56 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have unfortunately had a complaint to the Health Ombudsman Qld, and you are welcome to review. It seems to me, that as soon as it is more than a sneeze than it is referred to AHPRA. They in turn took forever to investigate. I was left in a void for some 18 mths. This is not fair or even correct. I knew it was a vexatious complaint, and the evidence given to the Health Ombudsman was obvious. Is he/she a medical practitioner?? If not he / she should be. Very disappointed with the process.

Kind Regards Ron Bond